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THE GORTNRENT OF
THE PAOVNCE OF BETSH COLLM2L

DEPARTMENT QF MINES AND PETROLEUM RESOURCES
VICTORIA

January 28, 1970

. Pacific Petroleums Ltd.
P.0. Box 6666

"Calgary, Alberta
Attention: Mr, A.D. Rogan

Dear Sir:

Re: Good Engineering Practice Project
Clarke Lake Field

In respoﬁse to your request of January 14,
1970, this is to advise that the spacing area including
the well o : '

Pacific et al b=76-G/94-J-10

-

is included in the subject Project, effective February
1, 1970, From this date the well will no longer be
subject to a production rate limit, but should be pro-
duced in accordance with Good Engineering Practice.
The Project allowable of 400 MMSCF/D remains in effect.

Yours truly,

J. D. Lineham
Chief
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